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MEMO 

 

Date:        3-23-2023           

To:          School Board Directors                         

From:      Chad Prewitt, Superintendent 

  Tim Rasmussen, Athletic Director 

                               

 

Subject:     Recommendation for Hire: High School Assistant Softball Coach 

● Mr. Donald Pratt 

We would like to recommend Mr. Don Pratt for the HS Assistant Softball position. Don has numerous years of 

experience coaching a variety of sports including HS fastpitch softball. Don is newly retired, and a new member to 

the Davenport community. In his professional career he spent over 30 years working with youth and adults. Don has 

a great wealth of knowledge when it comes to coaching and working with student athletes. His references had 

outstanding things to say about his ability to connect and build teams and student athletes and numerous 

contributions to the overall athletic program. We are excited for the opportunity to add Don as the assistant for our 

Gorilla softball program.   

 

     

 


